
 
 
 
  
 
 

    

 

 

                                                                         RGCET/CIR/2024/66   

                                                                05.11.2024 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

 

This is to inform that the “Sutherland Global Services will be conducting on 

campus drive on 08.11.2024 (Friday) for the final year B.Tech. (All Branches), 

MCA & MBA students. The undersigned would kindly request the HOD’s and the 

Placement Coordinators to motivate the student to attend the campus drive on the 

above mentioned day without fail. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. The Finance Wing- for necessary facilities/action for the smooth conduct of the  

                                       campus drive. 

2. The Training and Placement Officer 

3. All concerned 

4. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

    5. The File                        


